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TURKEY TRO 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NO PIZZA THIS 

FRIDAY!!! 

Like us on facebook 

Facebook.com/sjcs/palatka 

Also on our website: 

stjohnschristianschool.com 

This will help keep you up to date with what is 

going on in the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"Cell phones, smart 

watches and any other 

communication 

devices may not be 

used while on campus. 

If you feel your child 

must have a cell 

phone, it must remain 

in their backpack, 

TURNED OFF while at 

school and during 

Extended Care. 

Texting and 

videotaping are not 

permitted anytime 

during the school day. 

Failure to follow these 

guidelines will result in 

a behavior detention 

and confiscation of the 

phone. The cell phone 

may be retrieved by 

the parent at the end of 

the day. This policy is 

in effect throughout the 

entire school day 

including extended 

care. Requests to use 

the phone or cell 

phone will be screened 

and the conversation 

monitored. Students 

are to make 

arrangements to go to 

friend’s home 

BEFORE they arrive at 

Dress Code 
The uniform shirt is a POLO shirt. This is a 2 or 3 top-
button shirt wi a collar. It is NOT a full button shirt 

with a collar. 

 
Thursday Chapel 

Students have two optionsmust be in a dress or skirt 
and boys must be in a full button up dress shirt and 
khaki pants, dress pants or dress shorts. JEANS are 

NOT ALLOWED unless accompanied by the POLO for 
chapel 

1. Wear the Polo shirt. 
T-Shirts, Christian shirts, school shirts are 

NOT acceptable on Thursdays. 
 

Friday 
SJCS T-Shirt may be worn all day instead of 

Polo. If a student doesn’t have a SJCS T-Shirt 
then they may bring a plain colored T-shirt 

to change into for PE. Please use the 
attached order form to order you’re SJCS 

T-Shirt. 

 

HAPPY 

FALL 

YA’LL 

 

Breckin 2nd Lily 17th 

Trevor 2nd  Logan 21st 

Tristan 7th Rylan 26th 

Rhaylen 10th Cameron 12th 

Colby 11th 

 

 

Our Book fair will be  

Feb. 22nd –March 5th . 

Monday Feb. 22nd 8-8:30  

Muffins with Mom 

 Come shop and enjoy a muffin 

 

Tuesday Feb.23rd 8-8:30 

Danishes with Dad 

 Come shop and enjoy Danish  

 

 

 

Kickball will start Friday 

 March 5
th 

6:00-8:00p.m. 

Cost: $20.00 

FORMS ARE DUE THIS FRIDAY 

2/19/2021 

So we can order shirts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s getting close!!! 

Senior graduation 

5/25/2021 

Kindergarten graduation 

5/27/2021 

Please make sure you turn 

in your cap and gown 

order forms by Friday 

2/19/2021 

Purchase: $25.00 

Rent: $5.00 

 

 

March 15th – 19th  

Spring testing is March 8th- 11th 

Friday will be a brain break 

day, and make up testing. 

It is very important your child 

is here this whole week. 

 

 


